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Good morning:  Regarding RIN 3064–AG15:  We agree with the new, higher, proposed 
thresholds.  We agree that the current thresholds are not as relevant due to normal inflation.  
We agree that the new proposed thresholds better reflect the original intention of the rules.  
We agree that the new thresholds will not increase risk and will decrease regulatory burden for 
banks. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 
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Greg Dorris  Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 
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